
ADLA Statement No. 1, S. 2021 

 

 

 

ADLA denounces the military coup d’état in Myanmar 

 

The Asian Democratic Leaders’ Alliance (ADLA) denounces the unconstitutional 

and unlawful takeover of the Myanmar Government by the military. 

 

We urge the expeditious release and express our concern for the safety of State 

Counsellor Aung San Suu Kyi, President Win Myint, and other political leaders 

who were unlawfully detained.  

 

We encourage all parties to urgently resolve their issues through constitutional, 

lawful and peaceful means, including but not limited to dialogue.  

 

We hope that Myanmar’s hard-won democracy, achieved through decades of 

struggle and sacrifices, will not be laid to waste.  

 

We stand with the people of Myanmar in their pursuit for freedom, peace, 

prosperity, democracy and sustainable development.  

 

In support of the people of Myanmar and all freedom loving peoples of the 

world, 

 

 

All ADLA Members 

05 February 2021 

 

 

 

The Asian Democratic Leaders’ Alliance (ADLA) is an alliance of leaders and organizations in Asia 

that shares a common interest in making democracy work for the people in their respective 

countries and the region in general. 

 

Contact us at:  

Email: asianalliancedemocrats@gmail.com 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/adlaorgonline 

WhatsApp/Signal: +6597380544 
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